
From: Ind, Francesca <francesca.ind@stroud.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 Aug 2022 08:44:23
To: dms_main@stroud.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: FW: S.22/1708/TCA Planning application
Attachments:

From:
Sent: 03 August 2022 16:27
To: _WEB_Planning <Planning@stroud.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: S.22/1708/TCA Planning application





[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

> On 3 Aug 2022, at 13:31, planning@stroud.gov.uk wrote:
>
> Please find attached letter relating to your recent planning application S.22/1708/TCA
>
> If you are unable to open the PDF attachment please respond to this email.
>
> Regards
>
>
> Planning Technical Team


